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Orchid
New York Times bestselling author JAYNE CASTLE The wildly popular alter ego of bestselling author Jayne
Ann Krentz creates “delectably entertaining paranormal romantic suspense” (Booklist) in the “unique,
synergistic world of St. Helen’s” (Library Journal ), the not-so-distant space colony where hearts and
minds are gloriously in sync! Atop psychic for exclusive Psynergy Inc., Orchid Adams has her hands full
with a baffling murder—which doesn’t exactly allow time for husband hunting. Is it even possible there’s
a man on St. Helen’s who measures up to her dreams of wedded bliss? Take her new client, Rafe
Stonebraker: primitive and elemental, an unlicensed P.I. with some serious secrets, Rafe is hardly
marriage material. So why does his powerful presence have Orchid imagining the most outrageous affair?
Rafe is embroiled in solving a strange theft while thwarting a hostile takeover of Stonebraker Shipping;
he needs a wife—and fast—to salvage his credibility. Orchid Adams doesn’t fit the profile he had in
mind, but she fits in his arms. Will their electrifying connection end up getting them burned?

Silver Master
New York Times bestselling author JAYNE CASTLE Acclaimed for her novels of “delectably entertaining
paranormal romantic suspense” (Booklist), the wildly popular alter ego of bestselling author Jayne Ann
Krentz takes off on a star-dusted excursion to a rich civilization where danger and passion are just a
heartbeat away. . . . Amaryllis Lark is one of the best psychic detectives on St. Helen’s, the earth
colony recently cut off from the mother planet, yet not so very different from home. . . . Lucas Trent,
the rugged head of Lodestar Exploration, isn’t keen on the prim type—and from her crisp business suit to
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her cool evaluation of his request to bust a corporate thief, beautiful Amaryllis is excruciatingly
proper. But when a bold hunch heats up into a twisting murder investigation, by-the-book Amaryllis must
let her guard down and break some rules—and a red-hot love affair ignites. Now, as they race to solve a
puzzle of deadly intrigue, no power—otherworldly or otherwise—can keep them apart!

Canyons of Night
Local Guild boss and powerful ghost hunter Cooper Boone is everything botanist Elly St. Clair could ask
for—the handsome, strong and silent type. Maybe too silent. For when Guild secrets threaten her career
at the college, Elly has to call off their marriage—and leave small-town life behind But starting over
in the thriving metropolis of Cadence City isn’t easy, especially when one of Elly’s new friends
disappears in the eerie catacombs beneath the streets. Cooper turns up just in time to help Elly
investigate. And as the mystery deepens and dangerous ghost myths and legends come to light, Cooper
makes it clear he intends to stick around—and this time he’s holding nothing back…

Dark Light
When they wake up married, with only vague memories of running from something, Hannah West and Elias
Coppersmith's investigation into what happened leads to underground catacombs where secrets from their
past are revealed.

After Dark
Three months ago, Lyra Dore suffered a heartbreak and a hostile takeover - both at the hands of the same
man. A descendant of her ancestors' fierce rival. Cruz Sweetwater charmed his way into Lyra's heart and
gained access to her pet project, an amethyst ruin. Then he took over the project and took off. When
Cruz walks back into her life and requests a private meeting, Lyra convinces herself he's there to crawl
and beg forgiveness. Wrong again - he just needs her help. With the project he stole from her. Five
innocent men are trapped inside a chamber in the amethyst ruin, and Lyra is the only one who can reopen
the door. Reluctantly she agrees to help. Then Cruz wants her to apply her talents to the rest of the
ruin - because no one else can work it. Lyra and Cruz are both harboring psychic secrets. Unknown - and
dangerous - powers pulse within the amethyst ruin, and the closer Lyra gets to them, the more at risk
she becomes. And now she must decide whether to trust her guts or her heart
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Sizzle And Burn
Suspense, romance, and generational secrets meld when a DNA test helps Harper Taylor locate the family
she’s always longed for . . . but has it also put her in the crosshairs of a killer? Harper Taylor is
used to being alone—after all, she grew up in one foster home after another. Oliver Jackson finally took
her under his wing when she was a runaway teenager, and now Harper pours her marine biology knowledge
into Oliver’s pen shell research. But she’s never stopped wishing for a family of her own. So when a DNA
test reveals a half-sister living just two hours away, Harper is both hopeful and nervous. Over warm
cinnamon rolls, Harper and Annabelle find striking similarities in their stories. Is it just a
coincidence that both their mothers died tragically, without revealing Harper and Annabelle’s father’s
name? Oliver’s son Ridge still sees Harper as a troubled teen even all these years later. But when
Oliver is attacked, Ridge and Harper find themselves working together to uncover dangerous secrets that
threaten to destroy them all. They must unravel her past before they can have any hope for the future.
Strands of Harper Taylor’s childhood are resurfacing—but will the truth save her . . . or pull her
under? Suspense, romance, and generational secrets meld in this engrossing new novel from USA TODAY
bestselling author Colleen Coble. “Free-dive into a romantic suspense that will leave you breathless and
craving for more.” --DiAnn Mills, bestselling author "As always, Colleen Coble never disappoints.
Strands of Truth is no exception. I was hooked from the first page. Trying to read this story slowly is
impossible. Don't be surprised when you find yourself flipping the pages in a hurry to find out what
happens next! This one is for your keeper shelf." --Lynette Eason, bestselling, award-winning author of
the Blue Justice Series “Colleen Coble's latest book, Strands of Truth, grips you on page one with a
heart-pounding opening and doesn't let go until the last satisfying word. I love her skill in pulling
the reader in with believable, likable characters, interesting locations, and a mystery just waiting to
be untangled. Highly recommended.” --Carrie Stuart Parks, bestselling author of Formula of Deception
“Once again, Colleen Coble delivers an intriguing, suspenseful tale in Strands of Truth. The mystery and
tension mount toward an explosive and satisfying finish. Well done.” --Creston Mapes, bestselling author
“Just when I think Colleen Coble’s stories can’t get any better, she proves me wrong. In Strands of
Truth, I couldn’t turn the pages fast enough. The characterization of Ridge and Harper and their
relationship pulled me immediately into the story. Fast paced, with so many unexpected twists and turns,
I read this book in one sitting. Coble has pushed the bar higher than I’d imagined. This book is one not
to be missed.” --Robin Caroll, best-selling author of the Darkwater Inn series “It’s in her blood!
Colleen Coble once again shows her suspense prowess with a thriller as intricate and beautiful as a
strand of DNA. Strands of Truth dives into an unusual profession involving mollusks and shell beds that
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weaves a unique, silky thread throughout the story. So fascinating I couldn’t stop reading!” --Ronie
Kendig, bestselling author of The Tox Files Standalone romantic suspense Book length: approximately
95,000 words Includes discussion questions for book clubs Also by Colleen Coble: One Little Lie, The
View from Rainshadow Bay, The Inn at Ocean’s Edge, and Without a Trace

Illusion Town
Raine Tallentyre, recently dumped, knows her gifted Aunt Vella was right - she should always keep her
paranormal abilities a secret. And now that Vella, her last relative, has died, Raine's resigned herself
to a lonely life. Then, while clearing out Vella's house, Raine's sensitivity leads her to a horrifying
discovery: a young woman, bound and terrified, in the basement. The victim has survived, but the culprit
is on the loose. Suddenly, a new man enters Raine's life: psychic investigator Zack Jones. But there's
one complication - Zack's working for a secret organisation that shattered Raine's family. She's wary of
his motives, but as a killer makes her his target, and a group of psychic criminals operating in the
shadows surrounds them, Raine and Zack must rely not only on their powerful abilities, but on each other

River Road: a standalone romantic suspense novel by an internationally bestselling author
From the New York Times bestselling author of Sweet Fortune and Perfect Partners comes a romantic pageturner, now beautifully repackaged. Verity Ames had not seen the man who saved her life that night.
Months later, when he appears at her restaurant, he awakens hidden passion--and hides a mysterious
secret that could destroy their new-found love. Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.

Grand Passion
'A spine-tingling tale of a small town harbouring deadly secrets. With humour, stunning suspense and
romance: River Road is a complete page-turner' Booklist (starred) It's been thirteen years since Lucy
Sheridan was in Summer River . . . Her last visit there - as a teenager - had ended in embarrassment,
when the boy she had a crush on dragged her away from a wild party. She'd never understood his urgency,
nor why her punishment from her family seemed so much worse than her crime. Now Lucy is learning there
was more to the story than she realized at the time. Mason Fletcher had saved her from a very nasty
crime that night - and soon afterward, Tristan - the cold-blooded rich kid who'd targeted her disappeared mysteriously, his body never found. A lot has changed in thirteen years . . . Lucy now works
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for a private investigation firm as a forensic genealogist, while Mason has quit the police force to run
a successful security firm with his brother. Even Summer River has changed, from a sleepy farm town into
a trendy upscale spot in California's wine country. But one man has stayed the same Mason is still a
protector at heart. And when he and Lucy make a shocking discovery, Mason's quietly fierce instincts
kick into gear. He saved Lucy once, and he'll save her again. But this time, she insists on playing a
role in her own rescue . . . 'Along with Nora Roberts, Krentz is one of the most reliably satisfying
writers in publishing' Sunday Times

The Chilling Deception
With his life in the hands of public defender Grier Childe, black-ops soldier Isaac Rothe discovers that
his soul is in danger and that the key to his survival is the woman he has sworn to resist.

Amaryllis
Para-archaeologist Lydia Smith, while lost in the catacombs beneath the city of Harmony, makes a
startling discovery that calls into question everything she believes about her lover, Emmett London.

Crave
The San Juan Archipelago of Washington State is a wondrous place where the land meets the sea. In
Rainshadow World, naturalist Susan Vernon explores the fascinating world of wildlife in one of the
earth's richest biological realms. From rocky shores and tall grass prairies, to forests draped with
mosses and lichens and resonating to the drumbeat of pileated woodpeckers, she encounters the first
wildflowers of spring, watches a bald eagle's first flight, surveys rare island marble butterflies, and
wonders at whales playing in the moonlight. Susan knows the secret places to explore and takes readers
on a compelling journey through an island year. -- from book jacket.

Dream Eyes
Zoe is an interior designer with a unique sense of style. But even more uncanny is her sense of what's
going on under the surface, the secrets a house can hold. At the moment, though, Zoe isn't concerned
about a client's space. She's more worried about what's going on in her own house in Whispering Springs,
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Arizona, where she lives with her new husband, private investigator Ethan Truax. After a whirlwind
courtship, and a dangerous adventure, they've gambled on commitment, hoping that their powerful
attraction can help them learn to live together despite their utterly opposite personalities. But
newlywed life is suddenly interrupted when a shadowy figure from Zoe's past shows up in Whispering
Springs, and her closest friend is put at terrible risk. For Zoe and Arcadia Ames share a shocking
secret. And as they seek to protect the truth, they must join together, and with Ethan's help, accept a
very dangerous dare

Destiny
Rachel Blake, who is gifted with special abilities, finds her peaceful existence on Rainshadow Island
shattered by the arrival of Harry Sebastian, who needs her help to investigate strange happenings in the
island's Preserve.

Gift of Gold
A New York Times Bestselling Author A woman of glittering eyes and cool, celestial bearing, she is
Kalena, the last survivor of a proud heritage. Now, disguised as an innocent country girl, she is on a
deadly secret mission -- to destroy her family's enemy at any cost. Only one man can stop her, the
soldier they call Fire Whip, the stranger commanded to tame her, the lover who instead threatens to melt
her frozen heart. In their world of fire and ice, light and dark, and terrible, clashing forces, only
the Fire Whip -- the hottest of flames -- can touch Kalena, the coolest of women. For only the union of
the Fire Whip and his woman will have the power to burn through the growing darkness that threatens
their world.

After Glow
Targeted by a disabled former spy who wrongly believes she is blackmailing his sister, Beatrice Lockwood
offers her assistance in tracking down the real culprit and eventually falls for the spy only to find
herself hunted by a mad scientist who would resurrect a dead lover.

The Lost Night
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The novella that introduced the world of Harmony Just below the City of Cadence lie the remains of the
Dead City of Old Cadence— resonating with the psychic and para energy of its dead souls. While exploring
the darkest depths of the city, two business partners discover passions within each other that are very
much alive… Virginia Burch, a psychic archeologist, can’t believe her luck when she meets Sam Gage, a
ghost-hunter and owner of prime real estate in the Old Quarters of Cadence, above the Dead City. He
offers her his space to live and start up her business. What follows is an even more intriguing
proposal—to become his wife. Strictly for professional reasons, of course… Their marriage of convenience
would lead to a very lucrative business partnership, Gage & Burch Consulting. Until something throws a
wrench into the plan: the undeniable sensual energy that naturally exists between them—and a love so
strong it could wake the ghosts below… Includes a preview of the next Rainshadow Novel, Deception Cove.
“A seasoned pro.”—People “[Castle] has created a fully imagined futurist world in Harmony.”—The Seattle
Times “A master of sexual tension and intelligent banter.”—Publishers Weekly Bridal Jitters was
previously published in Charmed and Harmony.

Deception
Para-archaeologist Lydia Smith has her hands full when she takes a part-time job in the low-rent
Shrimpton's House of Ancient Horrors hoping to get her career back on track after an unfortunate
incident in an alien tomb. Original.

Ghost Hunter
She was an innocent beauty seduced by a pirate's kisses—and a gentleman's lies . . . “[Amanda] Quick has
provided an inviting little world of warmth, adventure, mystery, bouncy sex, and a (never oppressive)
Regency setting.”—Kirkus Reviews From Seduction to Surrender and Reckless to Ravished, New York Times
bestselling author Amanda Quick has spun one thrilling love story after another. Now, in her longawaited hardcover debut, she introduces her most endearing heroine and compelling hero, in a dazzling,
daring tale of lost pirate gold and legendary love. . . . Deception.

The Mystery Woman
North American Rodents
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"Jayne Ann Krentz writing as Jayne Castle"--Cover.

Second Sight
It isn't as though attractive widow Venetia Jones doesn't have enough problems. She has worked hard to
become a fashionable photographer catering to Victorian society's elite. Her career has enabled her to
provide a comfortable living for her brother, sister and elderly aunt. Disaster looms, however. Venetia
has some closely held secrets, not the least of which is her uncanny psychic ability. Now her life is in
danger because she has viewed the unique aura of a killer fleeing the scene of his crime. But the really
unsettling news is that her conveniently dead husband has just returned from the grave.

All Night Long
The first comprehensive treatment of North American rodents of conservation concern. This action plan
summarizes the rodent fauna of North America and provides available information on every rodent taxon
that has been considered to be of conservation concern by state, provincial and private conservation
agencies and regional experts. It is hoped that the survey provided in this action plan will serve as a
common ground for all these parties in drawing up conservation strategies for rodents.

Dark Legacy
Ruthless Eli Di Luca hides the torment of his past beneath a façade of iron control. No one suspects the
anguish he suffers, or the reasons why he has sworn never to marry. Only blackmail could change his mind
Beautiful young author Chloë Conte's first book zoomed to the top of the bestseller lists. Now,
struggling to write her second mystery, she retreats to an isolated cottage in a private vineyard. But
with his magnetic appeal and his fascinating tales of Bella Terra's violent past, Eli Di Luca proves an
irresistible distraction, and Chloë finds herself falling in love with a man she hardly knows. Soon she
discovers that Eli has been keeping secrets from her, and the truth will bring more than heartbreakit
will put them both in mortal danger. When murder and peril threaten, the only way Chloe can survive is
to trust the man who has betrayed herand that's a price her stubborn heart may not be willing to pay.

Weapons of Mass Deception
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A suspicious death. A ghost in a mirror. The New York Times bestselling Dark Legacy novel from the
author known for crafting stories of burning passion and chilling suspense The death of her friend and
mentor, Evelyn Ballinger, brings psychic counselor Gwen Frazier back to the small town of Wilby, Oregon,
and brings back memories she would rather forget. Two years ago, a killer stalked the members of one of
Ballinger’s research studies—including Gwen, who survived while two others didn’t. Now, she’s sure that
Ballinger’s death is related. Sent by a friend to help Gwen, psychic investigator Judson Coppersmith
arrives in Wilby barely in control of his own talent and his own life, and haunted by urgent dreams. His
attraction to Gwen is primal, but there are secrets he must keep to protect himself from surrendering to
her completely, even as their investigation draws them into dreamscapes, into decades of deception and
into the paranormal fires of a desire too strong to resist

Soft Focus
After the violent deaths of her parents seventeen years ago, Irene Stenson left the tiny lakefront town
of Dunsley, Oregon. Now she's back, and determined to discover the truth about what happened that night.
Armed with a shocking new lead and her experience as an investigative reporter, Irene dives straight
into the mystery and finds herself in deep trouble. Luckily, ex-Marine Luke Danner is on hand to pull
her out, and his calm, quick-thinking response in the face of danger makes him the perfect ally. And as
the intrigue deepens and the secrets turn deadly, Irene will need all the help she can find if she is to
lay the past to rest.

Obsidian Prey
Maddie Temple finds her life spiraling out of control as the mental link she shares with her twin sister
pushes her closer and closer toward madness and her only hope for redemption lies with a psychiatrist
who could end her career.

Rainshadow World
Available digitally for the first time! New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz writing as
Jayne Castle delivers a novel of intrigue and passion featuring Guinevere Jones and Zac Justis. A temp
job as an executive secretary gives Guinevere Jones access to high places—and sets her instincts for
danger tingling. Convincing Zac Justis to provide security for her client during a meeting on the wintry
Page 9/14

Access PDF Deception Cove Rainshadow Series Book 2
San Juan Islands gives her peace of mind, but brings them face to face with a dead man determined to
avenge the past.

Revenge at Bella Terra
What happens when Mr. Right is all wrong? GRAND PASSION Cleopatra Robbins has imagined the moment when
she'll meet the man of her dreams. But when Max Fortune strides into the Robbins' Nest Inn, a
devastating sensation sweeps through her. She knows it's him. And he's all wrong! Head of the giant
Curzon Hotel chain, a cynical man with a passion for rare works of art, Max is looking for five
priceless paintings left to him by his mentor, Jason Curzon. With one long look at Cleo Robbins, Max
knows he's gazing on a masterpieceŠand for the first time in his life, the solitary and powerful
executive is overcome with the strangest desire for that wonderful institution called home. But despite
their mutual attraction, Max suspects Cleo of hiding something -- and by the time he realizes her
secrets have nothing to do with the lost treasures, it may be too late to save her from the danger
rising out of her past. Jayne Ann Krentz expertly blends rich sensuality, dangerous twists, and
electrifying suspense in GRAND PASSION!

Truth Or Dare
The New York Times bestselling author of the Dare to Love series welcomes you to Serendipity, where
love, fate and fortune intertwine Fans of Bella Andre, Rachel Gibson, Julie James and Jill Shalvis, will
fall head over heels with Carly Phillips' special town and her unforgettable characters. Nash Barron may
be cynical about love, but when he meets Kelly Moss he can't help admire her confidence and beauty.
Except he's forced to keep his distance as getting involved with Kelly could destroy his relationship
with his newly discovered teenage half-sister Tess. Kelly doesn't want to upset Tess's life by pushing
for a fling with Nash, even though the more she sees the kindness beneath his gruff exterior, the less
she's able to resist. But Kelly has other reasons for keeping her distance. Like the secret from her
past she knows Nash will never forgive Return to Serendipity for more sexy romance with the other books
in the series, Serendipity, Karma, Fated, Perfect Fit, Perfect Fling and Perfect Together.

Mammy Walsh's A-Z of the Walsh Family
Cadence City matchmaker and para-resonator Celinda Ingram meets her match in security specialist Davis
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Oakes. On the hunt for the powerful relic that Celinda supposedly bought as a toy for her pet dust
bunny, Davis must use all of his unique psychic abilities to try and wrest the ruby red object from the
suspicious duo, keep his desire for Celinda in check-and keep them all safe from those who will do
anything to possess the relic.

Leopard's Prey
Crystal Flame
In the world of Harmony, Rainshadow Island is home to a mysterious preserve, centuries-old secrets and a
treasure worth killing for. (romance).

Strands of Truth
This collection of papers aims to draw lessons and apply indigenous knowledge, wisdom and cultural
traditions to suit policy contexts describing the (a) role of individuals (b) communities, and (c) the
state to ensure effectively manage water resources. Readers will discover ways in which water was
conceptualized, conserved and managed. Contributions will also shed light on the historical, functional
and futuristic perspectives of water resources management, and readers will be able to draw lessons and
evolve policy guidelines. There are some studies related to scriptures across religions and their
perceptions regarding ecological conservation. However, religious studies and their socio-economic and
environmental relevance to society, more specifically to the current policy contexts, are limited. This
book attempts to bridge this gap, in terms of learning lessons from the past to effectively address the
challenges of the present and future. The book will be useful for historians and research scholars
studying the place of water in different cultures, water pricing and water sharing; as well as
ecologists and environmental scientists.

Siren's Call
For all fans eagerly awaiting Marian Keyes's new novel, The Mystery of Mercy Close, featuring Helen
Walsh, here is a laugh-out-loud ebook-only short guide to everyone's favorite dysfunctional Irish
family. Mammy Walsh's A-Z of the Walsh Family is the perfect reintroduction to the Walsh family and an
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ideal appetizer for Keyes's new novel coming from Viking in April 2013.

Deception Cove
Weapons of Mass Deception reveals: How the Iraq war was sold to the American public through professional
P.R. strategies. "The First Casualty": Lies that were told related to the Iraq war. Euphemisms and
jargon related to the Iraq war, e.g. "shock and awe," "Operation Iraqi Freedom," "axis of evil,"
"coalition of the willing," etc. "War as Opportunity": How the war on terrorism and the war on Iraq have
been used as marketing hooks to sell products and policies that have nothing to do with fighting
terrorism. "Brand America": The efforts of Charlotte Beers and other U.S. propaganda campaigns designed
to win hearts overseas. "The Mass Media as Propaganda Vehicle": How news coverage followed Washington's
lead and language. The book includes a glossary — "Propaganda: A User's Guide" — and resources to help
Americans sort through the deceptions to see the strings behind Washington's campaign to sell the Iraq
war to the public.

Deception in the Rainshadows
Reporter Sierra McIntyre's stories on Crystal City's ghost hunters - and their mysterious guild - have
earned her tabloid a bit of respect. It helps that she has her incredible intuition to fall back on.
Especially when she interviews Ghost Hunter Guild Boss John Fontana about the disappearances of retired,
homeless hunters. Sierra doesn't want to trust the physically and psychically powerful man, but her
senses - and her pet, Elvis - give her the green light. To uncover the conspiracy within his own
organisation, Fontana proposes . . . marriage. And though it's purely a business arrangement, there is
nothing pure about the attraction that sizzles between them.

Bridal Jitters
The island of Rainshadow is home to the mysterious, privately-owned woods known only as the Preserve.
Now, after fifteen years away, both Charlotte Enright and her teen crush, Slade Attridge, have returned.
But will their psi talents and Slade's dust bunny companion be enough to keep them from getting drawn
into the darkness at the heart of the Preserve?

The Hot Zone
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#1 New York Times bestselling author Christine Feehan takes readers to the sultry streets of New Orleans
in this Leopard novel—where the nights have never felt so torrid or so dangerous… From a tough stint in
the armed forces to stalking the unknown as a bayou cop, leopard shifter Remy Boudreaux has been served
well by his uncanny gifts. And right now, New Orleans could use a homicide detective like Remy. A serial
killer is loose, snatching victims from the French Quarter with pitiless rage and unnatural efficiency.
But something else is drawing Remy into the twilight—a beautiful jazz singer bathed night after night in
a flood of bloodred neon. Sultry, mysterious and as seductive as her songs, she’s luring Remy deeper
into the shadows than he ever imagined. And as their passions swell, his keen instinct for survival will
be challenged like never before. By a killer—and by a woman.

Water and Scriptures
Businesswoman Elizabeth Cabot decides to end her romantic relationship with Jack Fairfax when she learns
he has deceived her, but disentangling herself from their business relationship proves much trickier.
Reprint.
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